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Question: 83 

Topic:  Staffing profile  

Written: 31 October 2014 
 
Senator LUDWIG asked: 
 
Since Budget Estimates in June 2014: 
 
1. Has there been any change to the staffing profile of the department/agency? 
 
2. Provide a list of changes to staffing numbers, broken down by classification level, division, 

home base location (including town/city and state). 
 
Answer 
 
The following changes to the department’s staffing profile have occurred since 4 June 2014. 
 
Classification changes 

• Reduction by one Parliamentary Executive Level 2 employee (22) 

• Increase by four Parliamentary Executive Level 1 employees (29) 

• Reduction by one Australian Parliamentary Service Level 5 employee (6) 

• Increase by three Australian Parliamentary Service Level 4 employees (34) 

• Increase by four Australian Parliamentary Service Level 3 employees (32) 

• Reduction by three Australian Parliamentary Service Level 1 employees (1) 
 
Gender changes 

• Increase by six females employees (108) 
 
Age changes 

• Under 25 – increase by two employees (7) 

• 25 to 34 – increase by two employees (47) 

• 35 to 44 – increase by four employees (60) 

• 45 to 54 – decrease by two employees (32) 

• 55 and over – increase by one employee (35)  


